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June 25, 2020 

 

 

 

To all of our riders, 

 

Per order of the Governor, Jay Inslee, all riders will be 

required to wear face masks beginning June 26, 2020.  

 

You should be prepared to wear a face mask in order to ride 

the bus. No mask, no ride unless you have a written 

exemption from a physician. Please continue to make 

reservations 24 hours in advance. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


